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Grant County Fiscal Court

Regular Meeting Minutes

May 18, 2021
6:30 P.M.

The Grant County Fiscal Court met in regular session on Tuesday, May 18, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. in
Williamstown, Kentucky. Those in attendance include the Honorable Judge/Executive Chuck
Dills, Magistrate Roger Humphrey, Magistrate Jacqalynn Riley, Magistrate Shawna Coldiron,
County Attorney Steven Bates, Deputy Judge/Executive Colton Simpson, and Fiscal Court Clerk
Cherish Kennedy. Also joining was David Rose, Tony Ashcraft, Melissa Moss, Peggy Updike,
Steve Tatum, Brian Maines, Mike Webster, and Greg Brockman.

Invocation was led by Colton Simpson Deputy Judge/Executive and the Pledge of Allegiance
was led by Judge/Executive Chuck Dills.

Motion was made by Magistrate Riley and seconded by Magistrate Humphrey to approve the

minutes of May 4, 2021. All in favor, motion carried.

Motion was made by Magistrate Riley and seconded by Magistrate Coldiron to approve all
claims drawn in the general fund, road fund, and jail fund along with all transfers presented dated

May 18, 2021. All in favor, motion carried.

Motion was made by Magistrate Humphrey and seconded by Magistrate Riley to approve the
Dry Ridge EMS Local Agreement. All in favor, motion carried.

Motion was made by Magistrate Riley and seconded by Magistrate Humphrey to declare a Green
1992 GMC M988 Humvee as surplus to the Williamstown Fire Department. All in favor, motion

carried.

Motion was made by Magistrate Humphrey and seconded by Magistrate Coldiron to approve
Amanda Smith as the Building Inspector Administrative Assistant at a salary of $30,000

annually, to be effective May 24, 2021. All in favor, motion carried.



Judge/Executive Chuck Dills honored and recognized our retirees, Diane Smith for her 20 years
of service, Deputy Sheriff Kevin Burke for 15 years of service, and Deborah (Debbie)

Vannarsdall for 27 years of service.

Reports were presented from Judge/Executive Chuck Dills. These reports are for review only and

no action is required.

Judge/Executive Chuck Dills asked the audience if they wished to address the court. Greg
Brockman thanked everyone for all their help with the EMS agreement, and David Rose
requested a copy. A motion was made by Magistrate Coldiron and seconded by Magistrate Riley

to adjourn. Judge/Executive Dills reminded the court that the next meeting will be held Tuesday,

June 1, 2021 at 6:30 P.M at the Courthouse.
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Chuck Dills, Grant County Judge/Executive




